
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2024 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The SmartICE Community Management Committee in Qikiqtarjuaq, self-named Ikirmiut, 
comprising local representatives from community and regional organizations (Hamlet, 
HTO, Search and Rescue), as well as elders and young hunters, was hoping to receive a 
presentation on the Sikunnguaq project from the PI at our October meeting, but 
unfortunately it had to be cancelled for local reasons. Instead, our members have read and 
discussed a non-technical summary of the proposal with me. The response has been 
unanimously positive, and the members look forward to seeing the benefits of this project 
for their community. The project represents a long-term commitment by SmartICE and 
other team members to ice travel safety in our region.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Iqqaqsaq 
Ikirmiut Coordinator 
diqqaqsaq@smartice.org 
867-225-1407 
 
 
Ikirmiut members: 
Jacopie Aulaqiaq Search and Rescue 
Loasie Aliqatuqtuq Hunters and Trappers 
Tony Keyootak Elder 
Billy Arnaquq  Outfitter 
Colin Kooneeliusie Young Hunter 
Dave Killiktee  Young Hunter 
Jonah Keyootak Hamlet 
Juilie Kokseak  HTO 
Noah Qiyuqtaq Canadian Rangers 
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